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De Beauvoir Primary School Newsletter
Week Beginning 2nd May 2023

Dear Parents, Carers, Staff and Pupils,
We hope you are looking forward to another bank holiday weekend. When we return to school on Tuesday, it
will be Year 6 SATs Week. Year 6 children will be completing national tests in the mornings and are invited to
attend a free breakfast club at De Beauvoir from 8:15 each day. We are so proud of Year 6. They have been
working incredibly hard and are ready to demonstrate their learning to an external audience!.
For anyone who would like support, advice or information about Hackney Council’s proposal to close De
Beauvoir, an additional parent meeting has been added to the dates below. You are also welcome to make an
appointment to see me if you would prefer an individual meeting.
Kind regards, Rebecca Mackenzie, Headteacher

IMPORTANT DATES, 2022 –2023
Monday 8th May Bank Holiday (Coronation)
Tuesday 9th May - Friday 12th May Year 6 SATs Week
Wednesday 10th May Parent Meeting re. Council School Closure Proposal
Friday 12th May Beech Class Trip to CLR James Library
Friday 19th May Fig Class Trip to CLR James Library
Friday 26th May Sycamore Class Trip to British Museum
Thursday 8th June Olive Class Trip to Science Museum / Sycamore Class Trip to RAF Museum
Wednesday 12th July Magnolia Class Trip to London Zoo
Thursday 13th July Beech Class Trip to Wetlands Centre

Visit from Cllr Zoe Garbett
Last Friday, Green Party Councillor for Dalston and London mayoral candidate Cllr Zoe Garbett visited De
Beauvoir to talk to children from Key Stage 2 in an assembly. She told them about being a politician, why she
joined the Green Party and what it is like running for Mayor of London. Next, Zoe met with our Green Team
members to talk about the great work they have been doing at De Beauvoir!



Fabulous Drawing in Fig Class

Fig Class have been reading the brilliant book, Errol’s Garden. In the story, Errol loves gardening but he doesn’t have a
proper garden. Fig Class drew Errol before thinking about what he might have said in the story and writing their own
speech bubbles. Look at how hard they are working in these photos!

Well done Maths Award
Winners!:
Fig: Milan

Beech (Y1) : Aziz
Beech (Y2) : Miles
Olive (Y3) : Joshua
Olive (Y4) : Rio
Magnolia : Josie
Sycamore : Maria

Well done Writing Award
winners!:
Fig: Leon

Beech (Y1) : Danny
Beech (Y2) : Nala

Olive (Y3) : Meherull
Olive (Y4) : Sahid

Magnolia : Uthman
Sycamore : Cianna

Well done Good Behaviour
Award winners!:

Fig: Lacie
Beech (Y1) : Efe
Beech (Y2) : Mia
Olive (Y3) : Ayyub
Olive (Y4) : Ellie
Magnolia : Aiden
Sycamore : Ayham


